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This is a very important bill that will make larger units, give each unit more sun light, 

and improved air quality. The buildings are safer, and open up a new designs and 

improve visual appeal of buildings.  

 

This would go a long way in updating and improving our outdated building codes that 

have been holding Oregon back in improving our housing quantity and quality.  


